Dear Committee Secretary, Please forward this email to the appropriate people.

Please allow us the basic human right to know what we are eating. Obesity is out of control and the associated illness's are on the increase. Childhood allergies, ADD, ADHD, cancer and so many other chronic illness's are now more common than having a cold. Pesticides and GM foods. Enough is enough. Your kids and grand kids are eating this food as well. We look to you for some sanity in this world. Please make ALL food companies label our food in this county. Sincerely yours, Marina Alexanderson